ANNOUNCEMENT! \ \

//
—
DUE TO PUBLIC SAFETY B

CONCERNS SURROUNDING
COVID-19, WE WILL NOT
BE OFFERING WALK IN
SERVICES FOR THE TIME
BEING.

WE WILL BE OFFERING
PHONE IN SERVICES WITH
OUR COUNSELORS AND
PEER SUPPORT WORKERS
AS WELL AS BOOKED
APPOINTMENTS
TUESDAY,WEDNESDAY AND
THURSDAY 1-5PM

PLEASE CALL 604.380.3133 TO —_—
SPEAK WITH SOMEONE AND/OR
\

BOOK AN APPOINTMENT. / l \



